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Working Group Meeting was successful! 
Posted on April 21, 2021 by Jana Stelzer 

Concerning IO1, Green 4 Future will review each of the 15 competences of the EntreComp 
Framework and will redraft the descriptor to a necessary green perspective. 
The team leaders of UPB, CARDET and UPIT revise three competences, the supporting 
partners revise only one competence. Afterwards, the three responsible leading organisations 
have to collate all revision. As the leading organisations for IO1, UPIT, CARDET and UPB have 
met online for a Meet Up to collect all revisions and results from the respective working 
groups concerning the descriptors of each competence area. Additionally, we had first 
discussions regarding the revised Green EntreComp Framework. 
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